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From:                                         
Sent:                                           08 November 2018 11:17
To:                                               
Subject:                                     Highways England Response - Information Request 766975
 
Dear

 
I am writing to confirm that we have now completed our search for
the information about the red light and red
 light camera on the slip road
between junction 21a on the M6 southbound and junction 10 on the M62
 eastbound,
which you requested on 26 October 2018. I am dealing with it under the terms of the
 Environmental Information
Regulations 2004.
 
This is because the information requested concerns
measures and activities affecting or likely to affect
 elements of the environment
or affect factors such as noise, pollution discharges and other releases into
the
 environment.
 
A copy of the information is below:
 

1. How much did the camera cost to be installed? ( ‘part
of the overall project’ is not a suitable
 response)
 
The cost of provision and installation of this
particular camera is approximately £104,000.

 
2. How many occasions were the lights and camera
operational?

 
The red light signals and associated camera
have been operational at this location during weekday
 morning peak periods from
mid-January to early-October 2018.

 
3. How many drivers where issued with tickets for failing
to stop at the red light?

 
This information is not held by Highways
England. Enforcement of red light offences at this location is
 the
responsibility of Cheshire Police https://www.cheshire.police.uk/

 
4. What was the cost of removal?

 
This cost is not yet know.

 
If you are unhappy with the way we have handled your request you
may ask for an internal review within 2
 months of the date of this response for Freedom
of Information requests and within 40 days for
 Environmental Information
Regulations requests.      
Our internal review process is available at: https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-
england/about/complaints-procedure
 
 
If you require a print copy, please phone the Information Line on
0300 123 5000; or e-mail
 info@highwaysengland.co.uk. You
should contact me if you wish to complain.
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review,
you have the right to apply directly to the
 Information Commissioner for a
decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:
 
           
Information Commissioner’s Office

https://www.cheshire.police.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england/about/complaints-procedure
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england/about/complaints-procedure
mailto:info@highwaysengland.co.uk
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Wycliffe House
           
Water Lane
           
Wilmslow
           
Cheshire
           
SK9 5AF

 
If
you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to
quote reference number
 766975 in any future communications.
 
Yours
sincerely
 

Divisional Management Team – Operations
Directorate
Highways England | Piccadilly Gate |
Store Street | Manchester | M1 2WD


Web: http://www.highwaysengland.co.uk
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